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We planted sunflowers in the garden at
Playstation, which we are looking forward to
watching grow!  Next term we shall continue to
plant flowers in the garden, as we focus on the
world around us and looking after the world.

We have had a busy half term!  We started the
term celebrating World Book Day, we had lots of
story sacks to explore.  We also celebrated
Science Week by having lots of experiments, and
exploring colours.  We have been busy in the
garden, making bird feeders and a bug house
from recycling.
We finished the term by celebrating Easter!


